Florida College System’s Response to Governor’s $10,000 Degree Challenge

In 2012, Governor Rick Scott challenged the Florida College System (FCS) to work to develop
baccalaureate degrees costing students no more than $10,000.

Our colleges heard the governor’s call and all 24 colleges approved to offer baccalaureate degrees
signed on to the challenge. As of fall 2014, 21 colleges reported implementing $10,000 baccalaureate
degrees.

e Broward College*

e Chipola College*

e College of Central Florida*

e Daytona State College*

e Eastern Florida State College*

e Florida Gateway College

e Florida SouthWestern State College*
e Florida State College at Jacksonville*
e Gulf Coast State College*

e Indian River State College*

e Lake-Sumter State College

e Miami Dade College*

e Northwest Florida State College*

e Palm Beach State College*

e Pasco-Hernando State College*

e Pensacola State College*

e Polk State College*

e Santa Fe College*

e Seminole State College*

e St. Johns River State College*

e St. Petersburg College*

e South Florida State College*

e State College of Florida, Manatee-Sarasota*
e Valencia College

* Denotes colleges currently implementing 510,000 baccalaureate degrees
These baccalaureate degrees will be offered in select program areas based on local and community
needs. Specific questions about degree offerings and student eligibility requirements should be directed

to the college.

The response to the governor’s $10,000 degree challenge reaffirms the FCS’s mission to provide access
to affordable, high-quality education and job training for all Floridians.

View a list of baccalaureate degrees offered in the Florida College System.
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